
 

English: We will be continuing our cross-curricular learning this week. The children 

will have planned their fact file on Queen Victoria and will be doing a Big Write using 

these plans. 
 

 

Maths: The children will be adding equal groups and understanding the relationship 

between multiplication and addition. They will do multiplication as repeated addition and 

will be introduced to multiplication symbol. 

 

Spellings: These are our spellings for this week. Please ensure 

 children practice these throughout the week; ready for their test  

on Friday. Children are welcome to write sentences using  

these spellings underneath their ‘cover and write’ worksheet.  

 

 

RE We will be reflecting on the preparations we have been making  

during advent and will be recalling the story of Mary visiting Elizabeth. 

 

St Francis’ Class: Mrs Williams-Vernon                             St Anne’s Class: Miss Barrett 

Thank you for coming to our St Thomas Becket Great Exhibition.  The children had a wonderful time 

and were so excited to be able to share their inventions with you all.  We are extremely proud of how 

they worked together to prepare for the event and how they behaved during the afternoon. 

Thank you for all of the hard work that went into the home projects.  They were truly fantastic and I 

know Mr Skehan was very impressed by the creativity and depth of knowledge the children 

demonstrated.   

We have a busy week ahead! Our Nativity performances will take place on Wednesday 6th December, 

2.00pm and Thursday 7th December, 9.30am. Please attend on the day which suits you best. 

If you haven’t already, please make sure your child brings in a Christmas jumper on Monday ready to 

wear for their Nativity performances. 

Please be aware that whilst the children are rehearsing for the Nativity over the next two weeks, 

books might not be changed once a week and we might not be able to read with every child.  
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